
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 3/10/2024 6:08:47 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

03/10/2024

MS jessica b
ST
avalon NSW

RE: DA2024/1091 - 5 / 1 Careel Head Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

Dear assessing officer
Avalon has been and always should be a village. This development will take away from the
quiet enjoyment residents have enjoyed and also destroy local businesses.
A Dan Murphys in this small a suburb is awful and will ruin 5 local cellars businesses.
There are many other small businesses in the area that will be destroyed.

This just is not on.

Thank you




